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Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the delegation of the Gambia to the fourth cycle of UPR and appreciates country’s active participation in the work of UN Human Rights Council. 
We commend the progress made by the country in promoting women's participation in society; in aligning national legislation with international human rights standards, as reflected in the revision of the Criminal Code and the Criminal Procedure Code; and in expanding school feeding programmes and maternal and child health nutrition services. 
Kazakhstan also welcomes the fact that the Gambia has undertaken a review of its constitutional framework with a view to removing provisions on the death penalty, with the ultimate aim of abolishing the death penalty in the country.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:
- Continue to promote women's economic empowerment and increase their access to financing and entrepreneurship programs; 
- Promote measures to protect children from all manifestations of violence, including the guarantee of their safety on the Internet.
We wish the delegation of the Gambia a very successful review.
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